

Marine Corps - Law Enforcement Foundation

CFC #10507 IRS 501 (c)3 • 22-335-7410 www.mc-lef.org

June 16, 2011

Mrs. Elizabeth M. Litton 1950 Seaside Road St. Helena Island, SC 29920

Dear Mrs. Litton,

Our Board and Members were deeply saddened to learn of the loss of your loved one while on active duty with the United States Marine Corps. Though no words will ever be adequate, may it bring you comfort to know that Gy.Sgt. Edwin M. Litton's, USMC service was deeply respected. To show our appreciation and respect for his service, our Foundation is honored to enclose twelve U.S. Treasury bonds (a total maturity value of \$60,000) for . . .

Michaela K. Litton & Nathanael A. Litton

Each bond have been issued in your children's names with you as custodian. When they mature, the funds will help offset the cost of your children's college education. These scholarships have been funded through the compassion and caring of the committee for The Billy Martin Classic, a golf tournament in honor of Billy Martin, who lost his life on 9/11 and aptly designated as the *The William J. Martin Foundation Special Scholarships*.

We hope and pray your family and you are comforted by many wonderful memories of Gy.Sgt. Edwin M. Litton, USMC and that the support of loved ones and the passing of time will help heal your hearts and ease your minds. The blessings of many grateful Americans are with you for peace, health and happiness in the years to come.

Most respectfully

Pete Haas President

Enclosures

cc: the William J. Martin Foundation